
SIS/CIR/2023-24/004 10th June, 2023

Dear Parents,

We hope you had a restful vacation. 

Since the weather has turned better we will be opening on the scheduled date i,e.
13th June, 2023. To minimise the learning gap and compensate for the days we
lost during the heatwave we will have classes on Saturdays. For your convenience,
we are sharing the dates in advance. However, these dates are subject to change
due to unforeseen exigencies. 

Please note on the following Saturdays we will be having regular classes :

1) 17th June, 2023
2) 1st July, 2023
3) 5th August, 2023
4) 19th August, 2023
5) 2nd September, 2023

Please note bus services will be available on these days

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


